ST. ANNE'S CATHOLIC SCHOOL

200 S. Pleasant Ave. Lodi, CA 95240 | www.stanneslodi.org | 209.333.7580



Parent Newsletter

Oct. 4, 2023 | Volume 1 | Issue 9

Important Dates

Oct. 5th Student Council meeting, rm 7 3:05-4:00pm

Oct. 5th
Petal Meeting
Dominican Hall
7:00pm

Oct. 6th Kindergarten Fire Station Field trip @ 10:30am

Oct. 6th Rosary in the Church 2:15pm

Oct. 9th
Fog Willow Field
Trip, grades 1 & 2
8:15-1:00pm

Oct. 11th School Mass 9:15am

Oct. 11th Annie's Angels 3:45-5:30pm

Oct. 13th 8th gr. Trip to St. Joseph's Parish Modesto 8:30 -2:00pm

Oct.13th
Rosary in the
Church 2:15pm

HARVEST FEST THANK YOU:

As I reflect upon the 2023 Harvest Fest, I am filled with a deep sense of gratitude and appreciation for all the individuals who helped put on a very successful weekend. God truly has blessed our community with people who are willing to use the gifts He has given them. Hilda Sousa did an amazing job leading the coordination and running of the Harvest Fest. Joe Silveria and Ben Coldwell stepped into the huge role of setup and take down and helped to do this with efficiency. Thank you to the raffle committee for doing an amazing job of processing our largest number of ticket sales to date. I also want to thank our new and returning subcommittee chair people who took on roles and helped to provide success in their areas.

Parents, thank you for making the commitment to our community this weekend. Your support allowed for Harvest Fest to be the huge success it was for our students and school. I want to also thank the parishioners who supported us by purchasing raffle tickets and attending the weekend and the parish groups that supported booths. Thank you also to the parish maintenance and facilities team, collection counters, and Father Brandon. I am appreciative of your ongoing support of our parish school. The weekend was such a community effort, and it was a joy to see the kids, parents, parishioners, and larger community enjoying our beautiful campus. Once our final numbers are in, they will be shared with all of you. I am truly blessed and humbled to be a part of such a wonderful school. May all of you have a continued blessed Harvest season. Sincerely, Elizabeth Mar.

OCTOBER IS DEDICATED TO THE ROSARY:

Traditionally in our Church, the month of October is dedicated to the Rosary. Every Friday in October, as a school, the students will pray the Rosary at 2:15 pm in the church. Parents are welcome to join us.

MINIMUM DAY:

Next Wednesday, Oct. 11th will be a minimum day with 12:00pm dismissal for all grades.

HARVEST FEST RAFFLE WINNERS:

Congratulations to the raffle winners: Sharleen Leal -1^{st} prize \$1,500.00 Yharisbet Salgado Minan -2^{nd} prize \$1,000.00 Travis Nixon -3^{rd} prize -500.00

ANNIE'S ANGELS:

Seventh and eighth grade students are welcome to help prepare and serve dinner at the Salvation Army Hope Harbor Homeless Shelter on Wednesday, October 11, 2023, from 3:45pm until 5:30pm. The shelter is located at 622 N. Sacramento Street. Permission slips are required for all participating children, permission forms are available in the office. Please contact Robin Precissi rprecissi@stanneslodi.org for more information.

LOOKING FOR EASY SOS HOURS?

We are in search of parents who are willing to help with back drop off on Wednesdays and Friday mornings from 7:30-8:00. If you are interested, please contact Mrs. Pinasco.

ART AND LUNCH VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:

Art volunteers and Lunch volunteers are needed. Sign-up through sign-up genius, **no emails please**. Please click on link to sign-up www.signupgenius.com/tabs/53171DD04A4C8E8C

71-202324

Please look carefully as there are two tabs on this sign-up, one for lunch and one for Art.

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS NEEDED:

Are you interested in helping our parish by becoming a Eucharistic Minister? Our parish is in dire need of new members to minister the Precious Blood during Holy Communion. We will prepare you and do the training with you. Please feel free to contact our parish office and leave your information if you are interested. As a family of many families, let us help each other during our masses.

CYO BOYS' BASKETBALL SIGN-UPS:

CYO Basketball sign-ups for boys in grades 3-8th are now open. Please click on the link to sign-up. https://stanneslodi.org/cyoregistration

Please contact Dan Munoz with any questions at 209 992-7830.

Oct. 13 – 15 6th – 8th grade Confirmation Retreat

Oct. 16th
Picture retake
Day
8:30am – 11:30am

Oct 18th School Mass 9:15am

Oct. 18th Early day 2:00pm dismissal

MASS ATTENDANCE CARDS:

Please remember to turn in your Mass attendance cards when attending weekend Masses at St. Anne's Church. Please contact the office if you did not receive your Mass cards.

HALLOW APP:

All students have active Hallow accounts. To access all the Catholic prayers, stories, and lessons that Hallow has to offer, students should use the Hallow launcher button on their Clever portal page or the Hallow link in their St. Anne's Bookmarks folder on their Chrome web browser. Once on the Hallow page, they should select the "Continue with Google" option. Families may also access this information on their mobile device after downloading the app. Use the "Continue with Google" option to login. Students will need their school email address and password to login via the "continue with Google" option. If you need help with your child's email or password, please reach out to your child's teacher. More information and suggestions on using the Hallow app will be available throughout the year.

STUDENTS ARRIVING LATE:

When a student arrives to school late the parent or guardian needs to come into the office to sign the student in.

UNIFORM SOCKS:

Reminder, all students must wear white crew socks, ankle or no-show socks are not uniform socks.

SPIRIT WEAR/ NON-UNIFORMS SWEATSHIRTS:

Spirit wear sweatshirts (non-uniform, CYO, or Science Camp) should only be worn on Thursdays as part of Spirit Days or with a free dress pass. All other days, students need to wear the navy blue school sweater or sweatshirts (red/navy for 6-8th

RETAKE PICTURE DAY:

grade students).

The picture retake day is scheduled for **Monday, October 16th**. If your student was absent on picture day or if you wish to have your student's picture retaken it can be done on this day.



Lifetouch.

PICTURE DAY IS COMING!

¡YA LLEGA EL DÍA DE LA FOTO!

Monday, October 16, 2023 St. Anne's School Retake Day!



Scan to order! ¡Echa un vistazo para encargar!







How it Works:



Pre-order today on mylifetouch.com using your Student ID or Picture Day ID:

EVT7PGJ4K



Students are photographed on Picture Day



Orders will be sent home with your student after Picture Day

Cómo funciona: Encarga de manera anticipada en mylifetouch.com usando tu ID de estudiante o la ID del Día de la Foto. Los estudiantes son fotografiados el Día de la Foto. Los pedidos serán enviados a tu casa con tu estudiante después del Día de la Foto.

Questions? Contact our Help Center at lifetouch.com/support-us. Select K-12 School Photography for assistance. ¿Preguntas? Comunicate con nuestro Centro de Ayuda en lifetouch.com/support-us. Selecciona Fotografia Escolar K-12 para recibir asistencia.